
The Rocky Mountain Collective on Race,
Place and Law (RPL) is pleased to invite you to

our annual Student Connection Reception!

You're invited to
a Welcome

Party!

Connect with fellow diverse students
and meet the members of RPL

Thursday September 24th – 5:30-7:30p.m

Click here to Register for the Welcome Reception

Or follow this

link: http://dughost.imodules.com/RPL_academic_support

http://dughost.imodules.com/s/1150/community/index.aspx?sid=1150&gid=1011&pgid=21835&cid=39711&ecid=39711&crid=0&calpgid=4211&calcid=22347
http://dughost.imodules.com/RPL_academic_support

